Liqguor Commission meeting 5/8/2014

Members Present: Chris Walsh, Michael Gilbert, Rhonda Cameron, Tyrone Rowe, Mary-Jo Griffin
Members Absent: Sean McCarthy, Kelly Richenburg

Meeting Call to Order at 7:00 PM by Mr. Gilbert

Minutes:

Mary Jo made a motion to accept the minutes as amended from the 4/24/14 meeting and it was seconded by
Rhonda Cameron. Vote: Unanimous

New Business:

The request for Sunday brunch hours for The Hungry Traveler has been postponed to a later meeting. Rhonda
Cameron recused herself from the vote, leaving only four board members which are not enough for a quorum.

Gracie’s Bar and Grill requested Sunday Brunch Hours.

Mary Jo made a motion to grant Sunday Brunch hours to Gracie’s Bar and Grill and it was seconded by Rhonda
Cameron.

Request for one day license 8/23/2014 Candace Byron. Candace Byron stated the one day license was for
8/23/2014 for her Wedding. The hours would be from 2:00 PM to 8:00 PM.

Chris Walsh made a motion to approve the One Day License for Candace Byron for 8/23/2014 and it was
seconded by T.J. Rowe.

The Star of the Sea Parish has requested a One Day Charity/Wine License for July 19th, 2014.

Chris Walsh made a motion to accept the application and approve the One Day Charity /Wine License for the Star
of the Sea Parish and it was seconded by T.J. Rowe.

Applications: None

Public Hearing: None

Correspondence:

Mr. Gilbert received an email from Steve Miller stating that he has resigned as manager on record of the Splash
Liquid Lounge. Mr. Gilbert will contact the owner about a new manager.

Inspector Reports:

Mr. Gilbert stated the ABCC did inspect the store in question of selling Beer and Wine from New Hampshire and
found no evidence to support that claim.

Mr. Gilbert never received any correspondence from the Boys and Girls Club about completing their application
for a Charity Wine License and the One Day pouring license. The town council will draft a letter to the Boys and
Girls Club about their violation of the law and that the Liguor Commission will not look favorably at another
application.

Rhonda Cameron and Sean McCarthy did inspections at the following establishments; Dolphin, Uncle Eddies,
Carousel, Splash, Gracie’s, and The Tens Show club. No violations were noted.

Old Business:

Mr. Gilbert talked to the owner of Antonio’s Pub and he has not received any word from the ABCC.



Mr. Gilbert reported this Seaglass alteration of premises is still with the ABCC.

Upon a motion made by Mary Jo and seconded by Rhonda Cameron it was VOTED unanimously to adjourn the
meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 7:17 PM.
Respectfully submitted by Sandra Soucy



